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Special Report to IEEE SWC, S/C:  Adscom 

Fall 2007 meeting and STL-TC meeting 

1. Introduction 
STLNA will be the host of the next STL-TC meeting that takes place at fall. STLNA 
invited STL-TC to hold their meeting on Thursday and Friday following the IEEE  SWC 
fall 2007 meeting. STLNA also invited the STL-TC members to attend the IEEE SWC 
meeting. 

2. Needs 
The STL-TC meetings have a duration of 1,5 day, it is thus planned to be on Thursday, 
18 October 2007, for all day, and on Friday, 19 October, for half day, in the morning. 

Per the latest STL-TC chairman, Mr Etore Figini, the projected attendance, including 5 
guests from STLNA is expected to be 25. 

There is a need for a screen. STLNA will provide the electronic projector and the cords to 
connect each participant portable computers. (these meetings should now be no paper 
meeting, all electronic files). 
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